Ruby Class Curriculum Overview

Maths

In maths this term, we will be consolidating our skills in addition and beginning to develop our skills in subtraction and multiplication.

We will also be developing our knowledge and understanding of shape.



We will be looking at two books this half term. Into the Forest by Anthony Browne and Iron Man by Ted Hughes.

We will be developing our speech and language skills as well as our comprehension skills to be able to recall information from the text. We will also be developing our understanding skills through answering questions such as how and why.



DT

This term in DT we will be experimenting with different construction methods and fabrics to create and fly a kite.

PE

This term we will continue to develop our fundamentals of movement skills and boogie bounce moves.

Science

Our Science topic this term is Habitats. We will be exploring and investigating several different habitats and learning what animals live in those habitats.

History

In History, we will be learning all about The Great Fire of London.

RE

In RE this term we are looking at how we should care for others and the world and why does it matter? This will create some great discussion points for us to explore.

Music

Music lessons will be based around our expressive elements where we will explore changes in tempo and how the change affects the music.

PSHE

In PHSE, we will be learning all about each other's friends and families and exploring what it means to be a good friend.

HRE

In HRE, we will be exploring Safety First. We will be learning how to keep ourselves and others safe. We will also be exploring how to keep ourselves safe online.

Sign Language

We have loved learning sign language with Miss Savage. This term we will continue to develop our skills in using signs to help us to communicate.

Ruby Class

Autumn 2 Newsletter



PE Timetable

	PE Activity	Uniform
Wednesday	Fundamentals of	White t-shirt, black
(inside)	Movement Skills	shorts, pumps or
		trainers
Friday	Boogie Bounce	Black tracksuit,
(outside)		trainers

Important Diary Dates

Film Festival - Thursday 5th November (in school)

Children in Need - Friday 13th November

If we have things to book such as annual reviews this will be arranged via email with Miss Harvey (SENCo).

Teacher's Message

Welcome back to school! We have a very exciting term ahead of us. Throughout the first term, you have all showed great resilience, teamwork and a great determination to succeed. We are very excited to see what other excellent attributes you will develop and show us next term.

We cannot wait to welcome you back into class and begin all of the fun learning we have planned for this next term.

From,

Miss Harvey, Mrs Roberts, Mrs Richardson, Miss Savage and Miss Follows

Home Learning

Your child will receive a reading book on a Monday, and this must be returned ONLY on a Thursday – this is to ensure that books are safely taken home/ returned to school, whilst reducing the risk of Covid-19 spread. A spelling list will be sent home on a Tuesday to go over at home for their spelling check on Friday. This list does not need to be returned to school.

Keep up to date with everything Brentnall related on our Twitter page:



